
Springtime Recruitment

It’s  Springtime  In  The  Mayflower
Council!
And that means Spring Recruitment season is in full swing! We
hope you are busy planning and organizing your recruitment
nights for this Spring! This year, all scout units should
consider adding extra attention to the recruitment of Tigers
and Webelos.  These two age groups will provide more members
for our packs and troops.  While recruiting scouts in yoru
spring recruitment, consider this:  As of June 1st, current
kindergarteners can participate in all of your packs summer
activities.

On another note, if any Webelos II’s need assistance finding a
troop to cross over into, contact your DE and they will be
more than willing to assist you!

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/springtime-recruitment/

